GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND
DIRECTORATE OF TREASURIES & ACCOUNTS
NAGALAND:: KOHIMA

NO.ESTT-1/2003/VOL-111/Pt-11 Dated the ™ July 2025

Circular

In pursuance of letter No. PAG/A&E/PF/Annual Statement/2025-26 dated
28.07.2025 from the Principal Accountant General, Nagaland, the Directorate of Treasuries
& Accounts 1s in receipt of the GPF Statements (MISC Series) for the year 2024-25.

All Heads of Departments are therefore requested to nominate a Nodal
Officer (with contact details) and submit theirlist of GPF MISC Series account
holders pertaining to employees of their respective departments.

Furthermore, the GPF Account Numbers should be arranged in ascending
order to facilitate easy sorting and distribution.

Sd/-
Director &HoD
NO.ESTT-1/2003/VOL-NI/Pt-T1 =2, LSE 57 Dated theZ/* July 2025
Copy to:- : :
1. All Heads of Departments, for kind information and necessary action.
2. istrar, DTA, for information & necessary action.

partmental Web/WhatsApp Admin for necessary action.
4. Office Copy.

Addl. Director



